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Commencement of Ultrasound Procedures in the University Health Centre 

 

This is to inform members of the University community that Ultrasound 

Procedures with colour doppler for Obstetrics (Pregnancy), Gynaecology, 

Abdomen, Thyroid, Ocular (Eye), Breast etc., have commenced in the X-ray 

Unit of the UHS from the month of July 2023. 
 

This Ultrasound facility is available for members of Staff, Retirees, Students, other 

members of the University community & its environs, initially every 

WEDNESDAY, to be subsequently reviewed as the need arises. 

 

Thank you. 

 

 

G. O. Saliu, MANUPA, MNIM, MAUA  

Registrar and Secretary to Council 

 


